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To Mr Tony Young  

Planning Technician 

London Borough of Camden 

2nd Floor 

5 Pancras Square  

London  

N1C 4NG 

 

13th May 2024 

 

Dear Mr Young 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of my client Debby Lee, of 87 Leather Lane, who 
engaged our company to develop and create a new one-bedroom residential unit 
located in the rear basement and ground-floor of her property at 87 Leather Lane, 
EC1N 7TS (Flat 2) 

 

Ms Lee engaged us in January 2019, and we can confirm we carried out all works by 
March 2020, working very closely with her architect Mr Elden Croy and the works 
were fully completed on schedule.   

 



As you will appreciate the pandemic lock-down rules at the time, did delay site visits 
by London Building Control Ltd (appointed to manage the building control 
certification), and despite the building works being fully complete, the final works 
were finally signed off months after March, due to London Building Control’s COVID 
safety procedures and the necessary site visits required. 

 

Therefore, please accept this letter in support of the current planning application as 
confirmation that the apartment was fully finished as stated above. 

 

If you require any further detail from us, please would you be kind enough to contact 
me on.  07836588166 and we will be happy to provide any other information you 
may require supporting your planning processes. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

William Reilly 

Director 


